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Colour Party 

85th  Anniversary Celebration  
U.J. (Joe) Waters Branch 136 WWII Veterans 



Presidents Report ðPat Thompson 

Page 2 Pte. Joeõs Bugle 

                          ¦ΦWΦ όWƻŜύ ²ŀǘŜǊǎΣ .ǊΦ мосΣ  aƛƭǘƻƴ ς !ǳƎǳǎǘ нлмп 
 
 
Comrades, 
 
Summer is well under and I hope you are enjoying the sunshine! 
 
 
I would like to thank the Colour Party for their participation in the  
opening ceremonies for both the District B and The Provincial  
Track & Field Meets. Both Meets were held in Brampton at  
Chinguacousy Park, Terry Fox Stadium. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ÅÅÅÅÅÅ 

The weekend of August 8, 9 &10
th
, Branch 136 is working the bar for the LWSP Tournament. This is going to be a very 

busy weekend with 76 teams entered in the tournament! If you have a couple free hours, please come and help out. 
 
The sign up sheet for the bus to the CNE for the annual Warriorôs Day Parade is on the bar. Again come out and enjoy 
the day and pay tribute to our veterans and maybe have a ride at the midway. 
 
Please keep watch on the ówhite boardô for dates of the fall seminars, such as Poppy, Membership etc. You do not have 
to be on the Executive to attend these seminars. They are open to all interested and in good standing members. They 
are indeed a great experience ï you learn from other branches, share experience and meet 
some great comrades. 
 

ÅÅÅÅÅÅ 

This summer also had us bid farewell to two well-known members. 
 
Comrade Bill Alexander.  Iôm sure the canteen staff misses Billôs early Monday phone calls to 
see if he won one of the draws or won a meat roll. 
 
Comrade Jean Hasslefelt. Jean was a Life Member of both the Branch and the Ladies  
Auxiliary. Jeanôs wisdom will certainly be missed! 

ÅÅÅÅÅÅ 

 

 


